







DIVISION MEMORANDUM

NO. 234 S. 2018

To:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Chief Education Supervisors Education Program Supervisors Public Schools District Supervisors

Principals/School Heads
All Other concerned

From:

Dr. Lorna G. Bugayong, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Subject:

SUBMISSION OF REQUIRED LABORATORY RESULTS OF ALL

TEACHERS & NON-TEACHING PERSONNEL OF SDO-DAGUPAN CITY

Date:

June 26, 2018

This office is requiring all the concerned teaching and non-teaching personnel who failed to comply with the required laboratory results (Chest X-ray, CBC and Urinalysis) and Physical Examination last April-May 2018 to please submit your copies on or before July 3, 2018.

Failure to accomplish this instruction shall be issued a division memorandum signifying your noncompliance w/ DepEd memo no. 22, s. 2015 entitled, "Annual Physical Examination of DepEd Employees" & DepEd order no. 44 s. 2004 entitled, "Strengthening DepEd's TB Control and Prevention Program".

For your information & strict compliance.